
MINUTES OF THE MARION CONSTRUCTION CODE REVIEW BOARD 

 

 

The Construction Code Review Board of the City of Marion met in the City Hall Executive 

Conference Room, Marion, Iowa, 7:00 P.M. January 25, 2011. 

 

Present: Larry Nesset   Absent:  Dave Martin 

  Jim McDonald           Tom Mooney 

  John Bender               

  JR Block 

  Kirk Skilling   Staff:   Jerry De Penning, Building Official  

  Richard Sundermeyer   Deb Krebil, Fire Captain   

  Jim Angerer 

  Wayne Engle      

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Jim Angerer at 7:00pm.   

 

Roll call of Board members present. 

 

A short discussion about the changes to the 2011 National Electrical Code was held and it was 

suggested that Wayne Engle, Dick Sundermeyer, and Tom Mooney meet with staff to discuss the 

code changes and report back to the Board with their recommendations. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jerry De Penning 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


